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2021 Association Newsletter 
 

A PERSONAL NOTE 

We recently lost two long-term residents and community 
leaders, Barbara Weinburger and Jerry McCoy. Both gave 
their time and talents, while asking for no recognition, to 
Dolphin Cove. Each of us benefited from all they did, and 
we will miss them. 

PRESIDENT'S POST 

The COVID-19 pandemic has turned everyone’s life upside 
down. Even our community has been impacted…meetings 
on ZOOM and events postponed. Who would have thought 
we would see malls, beaches and theme parks closed, 
restaurants you could not enter, groceries brought to you, 
sports played in empty stadiums or “bubbles” and Amazon, 
FEDEX and UPS vehicles everywhere? 

 It is not over yet, DO NOT let your guard down...continue 
following CDC (hands, masks and distance) guidelines, DO 
NOT give in to “Pandemic Fatigue”, stay safe, stay out of the 
newspaper and DO NOT be a statistic! 

 Out of concern for the safety of our most vulnerable 
residents, friends and family we’ve decided to move our 
next military appreciation day to Spring 2022. We do hope 
to hold a distanced event this fall however its date is subject 
to change, check online at www.dcPVB.com and 
www.facebook.com/groups/DolphinCovePVB. 

 Elections will be held during our March 2, 2021 zoom 
meeting. Join us that night even if you’re potentially 
interested. Our community is stronger with fresh ideas new 
volunteers. Thank you, 2020 officers Ronda, Beth and 
Justin. We especially thank our VP Jerry McCoy; we will 
really miss him! 

 Remember to send in your ($30 suggested) membership 
dues to maintain the entrance sign, island maintenance, 
irrigation water, replacement plants, shrubs and palms. The 
proximity to A1A really beats up the entrance. Checks and 
PayPal (see dcPVB.com) are accepted. 

Thank you for all you do to make this community a 
wonderful place to live and raise a family. 

Mark Nickerson 
2020 President, Dolphin Cove 

 

 

2021 Events 
 

Meeting  
3/2/21 – 6:45 p.m. – Zoom 

 
Meeting  

6/1/21 – 6:45 pm - Zoom 
 

Meeting  
9/7/21 – 6:45 pm - Zoom 

 
Meeting  

12/7/21 – 6:45 p.m. - Zoom 
 

 
 

 

2020 Officers  
 

President – Mark Nickerson 
 Vice President – Jerry McCoy 

 Treasurer – Ronda McCoy  
Secretary – Beth Muller 

 

2021 Officers  
Elections at 3/2/21 meeting 

 
 

 

 

Reminder from SJSO 
 

Always lock your car! 
4 out of 5 break-ins are of unlocked cars 

 
 

 

Like our community on Facebook! 

www.facebook.com/groups/DolphinCovePVB 

or 

visit our community's website 

www.dolphincovepvb.com 
  
 

Membership form is on the 
 back of this newsletter. 

DCCA 
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We extend to you our annual appeal for a 
$30 donation to finance expenses incurred 
in the upkeep of our entrance sign and island 
maintenance which gives a good first 
impression to our community, community 
events, annual state fees, monthly water bill, 
newsletters and postage. 
 
Home values in a community rest to a great 
degree on impression.  Please do your part 
by mowing lawns, picking up loose debris, 
and keeping shrubbery and trees trimmed 
and pruned. 
 
We encourage everyone to become involved. 
Thank you for your donation and for 
showing your pride in our community by 
caring for it!  
 

Date – Time – Location Event 

3/2/21 – 6:45 p.m. – Zoom Community Meeting - 2021 Officer Elections 

6/1/21 – 6:45 pm – Zoom Community Meeting 

9/7/21– 6:45 pm – Zoom Community Meeting 

12/7/21 – 6:45 p.m. - Zoom Community Meeting  

 
If you or your business would like to sponsor our next newsletter, please contact Justin Sencer at the address below. 

 

DOLPHIN COVE COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 
Your association is a non-profit formed twenty-three years ago to improve our community through 
scheduled events, easily accessed communications, and the entrance sign and landscaping. You'll 
find us at facebook.com/groups/dolphincovepvb and dolphincovepvb.com. 
 
To enroll in your Association please complete and mail this form with a $30 check per household 
(annual dues) payable to "Dolphin Cove Community Association" to: 
Justin Sencer, Membership Chair, 24 Dolphin Blvd., Ponte Vedra Beach, FL 32082 
 
Name(s) _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Address _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone _________________________ Email ________________________________ 
                                                                                    Community email okay?  Yes | No  
Volunteer? 
Street Coordinator Y | N     Welcoming Committee Y | N      Events Y | N      
Other _______________________________________________ 
 
* We will not share your name(s), address, or phone number with any other organizations, 
neighbors, board members or others.  Any email messages will be sent as a blind copy, so 
no one will see your address.  Donations larger than $30 will help fund community events 
like Military Appreciation Day. 


